ArTists Against War
IRAQ PEACE TEAM BENEFIT CONCERT

Press Release – Artists Against War – February 12, 2003

On February 22, 2003 at 7:30 p.m., Artists Against War, a group of local Ottawa musicians, artists and poets will be holding a benefit concert against the looming war on Iraq.  Proceeds from this concert will go to support the Iraq Peace Team.  The Peace Team is a group of concerned global citizens attempting to ensure an ongoing international presence in Iraq in an effort to prevent a US/ UK attack on Iraq. 

Artists Against War is part of the global movement to prevent war on Iraq.  The purpose of its benefit concert is both to raise funds and to raise public awareness that there is an alternative to war.  

“Art”, according to concert organizer Yavar Hameed, “is about creativity and expression, which touches us at the core of our humanity.  It is the antithesis of destruction and murder.  The power of a single word, a musical note or an image can foster deep emotion, ideas and hope.”  

“War, on the other hand, is an atrocious thing. In the present call for war on Iraq, this atrocity is magnified by the fact that we know the tremendous devastation and loss of life caused directly by and in the years following the 1991 Gulf War.  Moreover, this so called “war on terror” is not necessary.   It is not inevitable and it is not a defensive measure as it is being touted.”

Artists Against War invites you to join local Ottawa musicians and artists at 7:30 p.m. on February 22, 2003 at Alumni Auditorium on the University of Ottawa campus for an evening of music, poetry readings, artistic displays and political dissent as part of the growing movement to prevent an attack on Iraq.  There is no admission charge, but a $5 donation is appreciated.

For further information please contact Yavar Hameed at yhameed@eglaw.ca, or at (613) 297-0840.

